
 
TIPS training will be conducted at the Poughkeepsie Yacht Club on March 16th from 3 to 9 P.M. 

TIPS training is required by insurance companies when a club serves alcohol.
 
It is a great course and it is good to show the insurance company that you have some people trained.
 
If the club is insured by Marshall and Sterling we will pay the course fee for each person. If the club is not insured by Marshall and Sterling the price is $20.00 with the books.
 
The contact people for PYC are David Jones 914-489-1007 and Ernie 914-204-3431.
 
We only have room for 35 people and it is first come first serve.
 

